
October 20, 2015 
   
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 
 

UA 168 

 

In the Matter of  

 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 

COMPANY,  

 

Application for Approval of Modifications 

to a Contract with CANBY UTILITY 

BOARD Allocating Service Territory in 

Clackamas County.  

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

On October 8, 2015, Portland General Electric Company filed an application seeking 

modification of a contract concerning territory annexed by the City of Canby, Oregon, 

and customers in territory recently annexed by Canby.  No service territory is being 

transferred at this time.  More information is available online at 

http://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAA/haa152022.pdf or from PGE. 

 

Any person may request a hearing on this matter by December 4, 2015, by sending an 

email to PUC.FilingCenter@state.or.us; and sending a signed paper copy of the request 

by US Mail to Attention Docket UA 168, PUC Filing Center, PO Box 1088, Salem, OR 

97308-1088.  The email must be received by the PUC by 5:00 p.m. on December 4, 2015.  

Within 30 days of such request, the PUC will set the time and place for a hearing.  

 

Dated this 20
th

 day of October, 2015, at Salem, Oregon. 
 

 

Susan K. Ackerman 

_____________________ 

Chair 

John Savage 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Stephen M. Bloom 

______________________ 

Commissioner 
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